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Electric vehicles hearing on Tuesday 
 
The parliamentary inquiry into electric vehicles will hold its next public hearing on Tuesday 
13 February. 

The Economy and Infrastructure Committee will hear from Transport for Victoria, the statutory 
body responsible for planning and coordination of transport systems in Victoria, as well as 
automotive associations, a university researcher and community groups. 

The public hearing will take place from 9:15 am at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne. 

The Committee is examining the benefits – or otherwise – of electric vehicles in Victoria, including 
manufacturing and applicability. 

The inquiry will help to identify some of the environmental, regulatory, infrastructure and 
employment options that can be considered in relation to electric vehicles. 

The schedule for the hearing and more details about the inquiry are available from the 
Committee’s website. 

The public hearing will be webcast and can be watched online via Parliament’s live broadcasts 
webpage. 
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